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The development is to large, Far greater than any other similar development taking up prime agricultural land . We are an
island nation already importing food at a high cost together with the carbon footprint that goes with it.

Local habitat would be greatly affected, during and after the development.

The company concerned is reported to be of a questionable nature, both by its registered offices, its ownership and its
business ethics. It is understood those involved in the business have a poor track record. Further it is understood the
supply chain may involve the use of forced labour.

Finally, the development would have an high detrimental impact on the area both during and after construction especially
on the village of Essindine.



